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To: IHCDA Partners      Notice:  PN-22-18 
From:  IHCDA 
Date: July 1, 2022 
Re: Request for Proposals – Statewide Energy Consumption Analysis 

 
The Indiana Housing and Community Development Authority seeks to contract with an 
individual or entity to provide a statewide energy consumption analysis which will 
compare data related to units assisted through the Weatherization Assistance Program 
(WAP), twelve months prior to and post weatherization. The results will be provided at 
the State and sub-grantee level and will offer quantifiable evidence of the impact of the 
WAP, as detailed in the Scope of Work section of this RFP. 
 
The primary goal of this study is to assess the energy impacts of WAP. The 
Respondent, if selected, will be responsible for obtaining data directly from utility 
companies throughout the state, but IHCDA will leverage current relationships to assist, 
as necessary. 
 
Click here to access the RFP. 
 
Responses must be submitted via email.  
All documents must be submitted in PDF format only to: 
 
Greg Glassley, Director of Energy and Utility Programs 
Indiana Housing and Community Development Authority 
30 South Meridian Street, Suite 900 
Indianapolis, IN 46204 
GGlassley@ihcda.in.gov 
 
The deadline for submission is Monday, September 26, 2022 at 5:00 PM Eastern 
Time.  
 
Applications that miss the submission deadline, do not contain all of the required 
forms/documents as listed in this RFP, may be determined ineligible for further 
consideration. 
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